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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Traffic changes on Firethorn Place and Coachwood Avenue 

The new Jerrabomberra High 
School is opening on Day 1 Term 1 
2023.  

To ensure the safety of students, 
staff, parents/carers and the 
community, several traffic 
upgrades have been made and will 
be in effect from 31 January 2023. 
These are outlined below and on 
the map at right. 

On Firethorn Place:  

• there are now three Kiss 
and Drop areas.  

• the children’s crossing will 
continue to be in use before 
and after school hours.  

On Coachwood Avenue:  

• there is now 15-minute 
accessible parking on the 
opposite side to the high 
school.  

• the cul-de-sac is now No 
stopping.  

• the existing Kiss and Drop 
will be in use and to assist in 
easing congestion is only 
available for high school 
parents and carers after 
3.20pm.  

Kiss and Drop zones allow a 
maximum 2 minutes of stopping 
time.  

Map of Jerrabomberra High School traffic upgrades 
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